
December 28th, 2021 

Present were Select Board members Paul Anderson, Larry DiPietro Jr., and Kelly 

Archer. 

 

The Select board met for a Budget Workshop. Selectman Anderson opened the 

meeting at 6:05PM. 

A motion to send a letter of explanation to the ACME survey company and to Icon 

Environmental Consultants for removing the existing floor, explaining that 

everything will need Town approval at the March 2022 Annual Town Meeting was 

made by Anderson and seconded by DiPietro Jr.  all approved 

Discussion on warrant articles. 

A motion to adjourn at 8:06PM was made by DiPietro Jr. and seconded by 

Anderson all approved. 

 

 


